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Corinda Bus Services Slashed        
 
Corinda residents will lose two thirds of their local bus services starting from 22 July 
2013. 
 
Councillor Johnston condemned the joint decision by the Lord Mayor, Graham Quirk 
and Premier, Campbell Newman, to slash the 101 and 102 Oxley Road bus services. 
 
“I am appalled by the decision to axe buses along Oxley Road in Oxley and Corinda. 
These cuts will hurt Corinda and Oxley residents who rely on the Oxley Road bus 
services to get to the shops, doctors and other community activities.” 
 
“Corinda residents will now be forced to walk up to 1km to access the 106 bus service 
that doesn’t interchange with either the Corinda or Sherwood Rail station and some 
Oxley and Durack residents have no connection to Corinda at all.”  
 
“Newman and Quirk promised “better” bus services when the Sherwood bus depot 
was built in 2010/11. Instead local services for Corinda and the south-western suburbs 
have been slashed.” 
 
For further information please call Nicole Johnston 34038605 or 0407039198 


